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EDITORIAL MESSAGES
By Paul D. Humke and Clifford E. Weil

Naza Tanović Miller. It is with great sorrow that we inform our readers
of the death on November 15, 2001 of Naza Tanović Miller, wife of Harry I.
Miller. Naza was born and raised in Sarajevo. She came to the United States
in the early 60s to study mathematics at the Illinois Institute of Technology
where she met Harry. They were married in 1965 and moved to Sarajevo in
1969 after Naza got her Ph. D. They worked together to increase the level
of mathematical activity in Sarajevo and in 1985 founded an international
research journal, Radovi Matematicčki. Everything changed when the war
began in May, 1992. After nearly being killed several times, they escaped to
the USA, where Harry became the department chair at University of Tennessee
at Chattanooga. From there they worked endlessly and tirelessly to bring the
war to an end. When it ended in 1998, Naza returned to Sarajevo where
she again worked tirelessly to rebuild the university and the city she knew
and loved. Her experiences during the war years are chronicled in her book,
Testimony of a Bosnian. I highly recommend it. We extend our sympathy to
Harry, his daughters and their families.
Thanks. The Managing Editors wish once again to thank Gabriela Ene, who
typed four manuscripts for this issue. We have learned that she has recently
accepted a position teaching mathematics and informatics in the high school
in the city where she is now living in Germany. She has promised to continue
helping us when we need her. We wish her all the best.

Thanks also to Valerie Golda, who assisted Cliff Weil with his editorial
duties and to Katy Jensen, who assisted Paul Humke with his work.
RAEX on-line Working with the Michigan State University Press, we are
just about ready to launch the on-line version of the Real Analysis Exchange.
We were fortunate to have been able to secure the services of Gabriela Ene,
who wrote the code. We are extremely grateful to Gabriela for her efforts.
When the site is open, you will be informed through the Real Analysis List,
real-analysis@e-math.ams.org. Watch for it.
MSU Press. If any of our readers is contemplating writing a book, either a
text book or a memoir on a subject in mathematics, please consider the MSU
Press for your publisher. They are affiliated with Michigan State University
and are therefor a non-profit organization. For that reason their publication
costs are much lower than commercial publishers and they will advertise your
book or memoir in the Real Analysis Exchange free of charge.
Web Site. We invite you to visit our Web site and tell us what else you would
like to see there. The address is

http://www.stolaf.edu/people/analysis


